Monument Manor Update: comments on Light Trespass invited until 5pm Friday, June 18, 2021
June 10, 2021 at 6:59 AM

This is an update to the email previously sent out to Monument Manor residents regarding the Light Trespass Workshop on May 27,
2021.

At this workshop the Morongo Basin Conservation Association board members, along with other members of the community (including
Monument Manor resident Luke Sabala) made a presentation during a Light Trespass Workshop held by the San Bernardino County
Planning Commission.

Here is a link to a partial video recording of the Light Trespass workshop: https://youtu.be/eJ4MIClkg9o.

Luke Sabala encourages residents to send comments to the commission while focusing on "Light Trespass” as the lead issue. He
adds, "The night sky will benefit but, that was not the focus of the group. Our focus - well received - was on: Energy conservation,
greenhouse gas reduction, safety/security, and health.”

Monument Manor residents are invited until 5:00PM on Friday, June 18, 2021 to email their comments to:
PlanningCommissionComments @lus.sbcounty.gov.
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